
 

Weekly Mail Drop 

19.05.23 

(Our weekly mail drop will continue to be sent out each Friday this year) 
 

Included in this week’s mail drop: 

- Adult Learning opportunity 

 

I hope you have had a great week.   

 

Reporting to Parents 

Thank you for attending your child’s consultation this week.  I hope you found it useful.  As you 

know we included a 3rd consultation this year as part of our review on how we report on your 

child’s learning.  We will share your child’s end of year report with you on Friday 16th June.  

Following your feedback last year we have adapted this written report.  Please use the return 

slip attached to the report to share your thoughts and opinions with us about the new format 

and content. 

 

Sports Day 

As shown in our Annual Overview Calendar for Parents shared earlier this year, we aim to hold 

Sports Day for P1 – P7 this Thursday 25th May, weather permitting.  Mr Howie assures me the 

weather forecast is for a dry day so hopefully we will be able to go ahead with it.  Should the 

rain have other ideas, we will try again on Thursday 8th June.  Specific times for classes are: 

P1 – P3  9.15 – 10.30 

P4 – P7  1.15 – 2.30 

Please come along and join us on Thursday.  We would love to see you here. 

 

Another thanks go to the Parent Partnership for providing juice and Freddos for the children at 

Sports Day. They will be serving teas and coffees on Thursday for a small donation.  Please come 

along to have a cuppa and a wee chat.  

 

P7 Fun Day/Fair 

Wednesday (24th May) is Fun Day for our P7 children.  They have been working hard in 

preparation for this fundraising event.  All classes will have a change to join in the fun at the 

fair for a small contribution.  All money raised as a result of this event will go towards the end 

of year events for our P7 children. 

 

Interschool Walk 

Thank you to our Junior Road Safety Officers and other volunteers who represented us in the 

Interschool Walk this week.  Please support us by walking or cycling to school rather than 

bringing the car.   

 

 
 



 

Easyfundraising at Strathesk 

Strathesk Primary and ELC needs your help! Sign up to Easyfundraising and raise FREE 

donations every time you shop online with over 6,000 retailers. John Lewis, Argos, Uswitch, 

eBay and many more are waiting to give a free donation. Plus once you’ve signed up and raised £5 

in donations, Easyfundraising will give us, as a school, an extra £5 bonus donation! 

 

Sign up to support us here – https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/x511yl/  

 

Please have a lovely long weekend, everyone and remember children are off school on Monday as 

it is an Inservice Day for staff training.   
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